
February 24,2001 

Paula J .  Isler, Research Assistant 
Bureau of Service Evaluajion & Compliance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Ofice Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 001455-TX 

Dear Ms. Mer: 

This letter is in response to your letter dated February 15,200 1 and your conversation 
yesterday with Jerry Herring in my office. 

We approve the offer made to the Public Service Commission by Telecom Compliance 
Services for us. This includes the terms of the offer and the settlement amount of $500. 

Please let us know if you need any additional information. Thank you for your assistance 
and consideration in this matter. 
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n Yours truly, 

Da ~~~~ I M. Pikoff 
Vice President 

2997 LBJ Freeway, Suite 225 / Dallas, Texas 75234 
(972) 488-5500 / Fax: (972) 488-8636 


